
 

You are invited to 

Dinner 
 

Friday  Oct 11 
 

6:00-8:00pm  
 

Pavarotti’s 
 

 

Carseldine Central 

735 Beams Road 

Carseldine 

 

 
RSVP By Oct 4 

so we can book a big 

enough table!   

Sarah – President  
pcsgpresident@spssa.org.au 

 

Parent  Connections Supporters Group 
 

Parent Dinner 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All parents and carers of St Paul’s children are invited.  Why? 

 

Have a great meal 

Get to know other parents 

Celebrate that we are nearly through another year 
 

  

  

  
Australian School of the Year 


